
Gary Zepp

To: Sen. Charlie 1-luggins
Subject: RE: SB 190

From: Sue Entsminger [mailto:wildsue©aotalaska.netl
Sent: Saturday, March 08, 2014 2:54 PM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: SB 190

Honorable Senator Huggins,

I have met you severai times and thank you for your involvement in the guiding history. I amaRegistered Guide
#1058, & my husband. Frank Entsminger is Class-A Assistant #459. We both want to thank you for
introducing this important bill to clarify the craziness about packers needing a license. Thank-you very much.
Keep up the good work,

Sue & Frank Entsminger
HC 72 Box 800
Tok,AK 99780
wildsueapta1aska.net
http://tokmanagementarea.com/guides.html
907-883-2833 Hm
Cell 907-632-5315 [only when traveling]
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